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In collaboration with the USFS FHTET, USDA-APHIS PPQ and others, together with
the experience gained from developing the Eastern CD, the Bugwood Network is initiating the 

“Invasive Plants of the Western United States CD-ROM” project.

The focus of this new CD-ROM will be providing identification, ecology, and control 
information for the worst invasive plants in the Western United States, including the Midwestern 

prairies and forests, Great Plains, western mountain ranges, deserts, and the Pacific coast.  
It will be available at no cost through the USFS-FHTET.

If you and your organization have publications, photographs and other information that would be useful to include in this 
upcoming CD-ROM and web information, please contact us at bugwood@uga.edu.

The success of the Invasive Plants of the Eastern United States: Identification and Control CD-ROM 
(FHTET-2003-08) has encouraged us to initiate a similar project for the Western United States.  The 

Invasive Plants of Eastern United States CD has proven to be a useful tool for land managers, 
educators, researchers, private citizens, or others dealing with the issue of invasive weed species.  

Over 18,000 copies of the Eastern CD-ROM have been pressed and distributed at no cost 
by the US Forest Service, Forest Health Technology Enterprise Team (USFS-FHTET). 
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